ATKINS

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

5119758 /CO//21/001

7th May 2013

Huw Lewis Interim Project Director City Surveyor's Department City of London Corporation PO Box 270 Guildhall London EC2P 2EJ

Atkins Limited SURVEY Woodcote Grove - 9 MAY 2013 Telephone +44 (0)1372 726140 INVESIMENT PROPERTY GROUP | HUMAN RESOURCES Fax +44 (0)1372 740055 CORPORATE PROPERTY info@atkinsglobal.com CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS IT/PERFORMANCE www.atkinsglobal.com PROPERTY SERVICES FINANCE No: 6287

Dear Mr Lewis

Reservoirs Act 1975 Hampstead Heath Ponds Project Change to Project Timetable

Thank you for your letter of the 3rd May.

I understand the concerns about meaningful consultation - the project will not succeed unless the stakeholders feel satisfied that they have been listened to and have been involved in the project.

Whilst I can agree to the proposed change to the project timetable, I am aware of the risks posed by the dams because the work was done under my direction! However, I am carrying a risk and of course the City is carrying a significant risk.

I note the programme showing work continuing in April 2015 rather than October 2014 and can agree to that.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely

For and on behalf of Atkins Limited

Dr Andy Hughes

Director of Dams and Water Resources

Direct Line

+44 (0)1372 756287

Mobile

+44 (0)7834 506339